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AREA 3 DISTRICT 22
CHARTER DATE: 24 SEPTEMBER 1981

wynnumredlands@zontadistrict22.org

NEWSLETTER  SEPTEMBER  2009
PRESIDENT: Margaret Finegan (HM 3207 4442)

CORRESPONDENCE: Janet Mylne (HM 3399 3342)

TREASURER: Philippa Fenwick (MOB 0411 875 234)

NEWSLETTER: Gail Abbott (HM 3849 3995)

CALENDAR
SEPTEMBER 
14th  Dinner Meeting

20th Spring Walk

25-27TH District Conference
OCTOBER
10th Crazy Whist

12th Dinner Meeting

NOVEMBER
8th   Zonta’s 90th Birthday
15th Christmas Function
DINNER MEETING DETAILS

DATE              14TH September

VENUE
 Alexandra Hills Hotel
TIME
6.30 for 7 pm
Please send apologies to Philippa by Thursday 10th September
Club policy confirmed at the February meeting is that $2 admin is paid when an apology is given to the Treasurer by noon the Thursday prior to the dinner meeting. After that date $30 is due and an invoice will be sent.
ZONTA BIRTHDAYS FOR SEPTEMBER
Happy Birthday to Barbara Carter for the17th and Judith for the 22nd
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PRESIDENTS REPORT 

Presidents Report

 

Our August meeting was small in number because of the Redlands Show Holiday, however we had a lovely night of information and fellowship. We are all very pleased to welcome Jan Forge as a new member of our club, I knew Jan from when we were both children and growing up at Tarragindi, so it was really pleasing to induct her as our latest member. We also had a very interesting guest speaker, Sue Reed a Radiographer/Sonographer who travels to the Congo each year for 2 weeks of working and training medical staff at a women’s hospital. Sue was very happy to receive our donation to help the women at the hospital. 

 

At the next dinner meeting we will be discussing the motions that will be put forward at the District Conference. I have read through the motions and they seem pretty straightforward, there are some that are simply ratification of motions that were necessary to enable the formation of the 2 new Districts. I have not made a definite decision as to whether I shall be able to attend the conference or not, I will be making that decision when I see how I am feeling after the second chemo treatment. I did not travel well with the first treatment.

 

We have made progress regarding the donation to Breast Cancer Research and we will have recommendations from the board at the September Dinner Meeting. I am in constant contact with Jenny Jones the Breast Care Nurse at the Mater Private Redlands; I will be delivering more cushions to her on Friday 4th September. The Breast Care Nurses do a wonderful job.  I would also like to mention Berlei Bras, each new breast cancer patient receives a special bra as a gift from Berlei and they are also able to buy extra bras from Berlei direct at a greatly reduced price, so remember this and support that company if you can when buying new underwear, (sorry for the pun).

 

I hope to be able to come to the Spring Walk at Indigiscapes on the 20th September. This is our yearly support of Unifem, come along and bring your friends. September is also our birthday month, congratulations to all our members, from our 6 charter members to our newest member; our club is entering its 29th year of service to the community and throughout the world. 

 

Hoping to see you all on the 14th September.

 

Regards

Margaret Finegan

President 

 
SERVICE and FUNDRAISING REPORT 

Crazy Whist is to be held on 10th October. We would like an indication of numbers at the meeting please. 
Sunday 15th November has been chosen for our Christmas Function. Please bring ideas for this event to the next meeting. We are thinking of going to Coochiemudlo Island for lunch.
Any donations for Pamper Packs can be brought to any meeting.

There will be a working bee to fill breast cushions on a date to be decided at the meeting.
STATUS OF WOMEN

Judith has sent out applications for YWPA and has had several applications so far.
UNITED NATIONS
The Spring Walk will be the 20th September from 8.30 till 10.30. The location is at Indigiscape.
A $5 donation is requested and proceeds are to go to a project in Lyberia promoting Food Security for women.

PR & PROGRAMME

We will be discussing the motions to be put to the District Conference.
MEMBERSHIP & ORGANIZATION 

Jo has been in contact with an interested person, .and is waiting for a reply.

GENERAL NEWS 

The next Board Meeting will be on 6th October at Jill Allen’s home. This board meeting will be 1 week later than usual as some members will not be arriving home from Conference until then.
Beta Sigma Phi are holding a Dinner Dance on 11th September. Any members interested in going can ring Gail for details

.The Zonta Club of Brisbane is hosting a function to view River Fire at a cost of $100 per person. Details are available from Gail.

                A Worldwide Service Organisation of Executives in Business and the Professions             working together to Advance the Status of Women
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